
From: Tracy Moore
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Lamplighter
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2021 9:14:22 AM

I urge you modify the Licensing of the Lamplighter. I ask that you completely ban the strip
club from perpetuating violence towards women and encouraging sex addictions in men. 
The violence that occurs at the Lamplighter is unacceptable and can effectively be stopped by
closing the business down. The location is close to several apartment buildings
where children live. It’s our responsibility to create an environment where not only children,
not only women but all can be safe.

Tracy Moore
Roseville resident
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